
From: Matthew J. Self
To: Mitchell, Cheryl L
Cc: Eugene E. Alley; Eddie L. Avery; Walter J. Hartley; Matthew P. Brandt
Subject: Pollution Prevention (P2) Project Request - OGC #19-0119, NORTH FLORIDA SHIPYARDS, INC.
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 5:30:41 PM
Attachments: NFSY Letter dated 31 July 2019 Election to Implement a P2 Project.pdf

Ms. Mitchell,
 
Enclosed, as required by paragraph 14 (e) of the executed LFCO, OGC #19-0119, is North Florida
Shipyards, Inc. letter notifying you that we will be implementing a Pollution Prevention (P2) Project. 
It is understood that the P2 Project Plan will be submitted to the Department, using the “P2 Project
Plan” Template within the required 30 days of the effective date of the order.  In addition, it is
understood that a payment in the full amount of $11,195.00 ($10,695.00 for the remaining civil
penalties and $500.00 for cost and expenses) is to be paid within 30 days of the effective date of the
order.
 
Let me know if you need any additional information.  Thanks for your assistance in this matter and
have a wonderful evening.
 
Regards,
 

Matthew J Self
Matthew J. Self
President
North Florida Shipyards, Inc.
(904)354-3278, ext. 105
fax: (904)572-4945
mself@nfsy.net
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